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4.18. Whilst Anglian Water have measures in place to deal with river water ingress into the local 
sewer system, early discussions are recommended to identify preferred connection solutions.

Discussions have been ongoing for decades, and the problem continues to worsen. Therefore, we do 
not agree with additional housing to be considered until this issue has been solved. The “3 recorded 
instances” is INCORRECT. There have been many more. We understand that Anglia Water have put 
the village of Barford on a list of “Villages of  Concern”. Recent “remedial actions” by Anglia Water 
have yet to be tested for their efficacy.


